
Term 4 Art Competition 

Wildlife Photography 

Dear Pupils, 

I hope you enjoyed the assembly on 

wildlife photography this week.  

The competition, this term, is to take a 

photograph of the wildlife in your local 

area - the park, the  beach, a local farm or 

even in your back garden. 

 You could use a camera or a mobile phone 

to capture the images.  

All entries need to be given or sent to me 

before the last day of this term (or to 

your class teacher). If you are unable to 

print a copy of your photograph, send it to 

me and I will print it for you. 

lynne.walton@uptonjunior.com 

 Remember to include your name & class. 

The winning entries will be printed on canvas and displayed around the school. 

I look forward, as ever, to seeing your wonderful creations. 

Mrs Walton 
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